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Dear PFSP Colleagues,

As many of you know, last spring the PPS School Board approved boundary changes in the Southeast area
for fall 2023 that expand access to middle school and strengthen enrollment at small elementary and
dual-language immersion programs. We are now in the early stages of planning and implementing those
changes.  Although not all schools and programs are impacted by the Southeast Guiding Coalition (SEGC)
decision, we wanted to share an update regarding the staffing process and anticipated timelines with all
PFSP staff.

We understand the impact boundary changes have on school staff, students, and families. Our school
communities are more r  that there will be some disruptionto school communities who have a shared

history, we are committed to communication with you regularly throughout the process.

While there are several schools impacted by boundary changes, only the following schools and progLent Elementary

● Marysville Elementary (potentially, based on board decision in late October)
● Mt. Tabor MS (Spanish DLI program only)

We are working on the staffing process for PFSP staff at impacted schools. Although we do not have the
details fully finalized yet, generally the follow-the-student concept shall prevail and you will have an
opportunity to indicate your school/program preference for the 2023-24 school year. Additionally, we
wanted to share this high-level, estimated timeline with you.
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We know you have questions and we are working quickly to have additional information soon and will
provide updates as we have more to share.

Warmly,
Dr. Jon Franco, Chief of Schools


